
From: John < >  

Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 5:06 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Re: Support of Draft Bylaw 129 

 

 

On Sun, Mar 23, 2025 at 5:02 PM John < wrote: 

We support Draft Bylaw 129. This bylaw addresses many of the non conforming issues that have 

negatively impacted many South Pender properties. 

 

John and Leslie Hartley 

 

South Pender 

 


